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 Request for Stakeholder Feedback for 2026 Long-Term Plan 

May 19, 2025 

 
The Illinois Power Agency is issuing a request for stakeholder feedback as the Agency prepares to develop 
its 2026 Long-Term Renewable Resources Procurement Plan. The linked documents below provide 
background and pose numerous questions for stakeholder input. Stakeholders may respond to any of these 
subjects or submit feedback on any other topic related to the Agency’s work. 
 
Responses are due by Monday, June 9. Details for how to submit responses are found in each individual 
document. Responses will be published on the IPA website. 
 
Stakeholder Feedback Request Subjects  
Please reply by June 9, 2025 
 
Chapter 4: REC Eligibility 

Chapter 5: Competitive Procurements 

Chapter 7: Illinois Shines 

Chapter 8: Illinois Solar For All 

Chapter 9: Consumer Protection 

Chapter 10: Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion 

https://ipa.illinois.gov/content/dam/soi/en/web/ipa/documents/chapter-4-stakeholder-questions-051925.pdf
https://ipa.illinois.gov/content/dam/soi/en/web/ipa/documents/chapter-5-stakeholder-questions-051925.pdf
https://ipa.illinois.gov/content/dam/soi/en/web/ipa/documents/chapter-7-stakeholder-questions-final-051925.pdf
https://ipa.illinois.gov/content/dam/soi/en/web/ipa/documents/chapter-8-2026-ltp-written-stakeholder-feedback-051925.pdf
https://ipa.illinois.gov/content/dam/soi/en/web/ipa/documents/chapter-9-stakeholder-feedback-051925.pdf
https://ipa.illinois.gov/content/dam/soi/en/web/ipa/documents/chapter-10-stakeholder-feedback-questions-final-051925.pdf

